
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE SEATAC PLANNING COMMISSION WILL HOLD A 

PUBLIC HEARING ON NOVEMBER 6, 2018 AT 5:30 PM, OR SOON THEREAFTER, IN THE 

SEATAC CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 4800 SOUTH 188TH STREET.   

  

PROPOSAL: MISCELLANEOUS AMENDMENTS TO SEATAC MUNICIPAL CODE 

TITLE 15, ZONING CODE, REGARDING: 1) LANDSCAPING 

STANDARDS FOR CERTAIN ZONES WHEN FRONTING FREEWAYS, 

AND 2) WETLAND MITIGATION PROVISIONS 

  

 FILE NO.:   CAM18-0004 

  

  

APPLICANT/AGENT: City of SeaTac 

 

 DESCRIPTION OF PROPOSAL:  
Deletion of SeaTac Municipal Code (SMC) 15.445.260, which requires increased landscaping for 

multifamily development and residential subdivisions when fronting a freeway or frontage road; and, 

establishing a provision in SMC 15.700.310 to allow in-lieu fee mitigation (i.e., participation in King 

County’s program) as an option for mitigating wetland or stream impacts.  

 

APPLICABILITY: Citywide 

 

STAFF CONTACT: Steve Pilcher, CED Director, 206-973-4832 

[E-Mail: spilcher@seatacwa.gov]  

 

ADDRESS:   Department of Community and Economic Development 

                        4800 South 188th Street 

     SeaTac, Washington 98188-8605 

                                  (206) 973-4750 

 

 

 

DATE OF POSTING/PUBLISHED IN THE SEATTLE TIMES: OCTOBER 23, 2018 
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